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Data Request: 

Refer to the chart in item 8 of Attachment 4. What attributed to the 23 percent decrease in energy 

generated from last year’s filing. 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

 

Response: 

 

Otter Tail does not require small power producers to share generation operating detail and 

subsequently does not know why less (or more) energy is being produced in aggregate. Otter Tail 

can survey customers if requested. 

 


